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This message is bound by the disclaimer below.
Trevor
I refer to your email of 8 November and our email of 10 November. The Trust is still

awalting advice regarding i1mplications of the Trust responding to media enquiries in

ol

(‘igh“ of the independent inquiry established by the Minister. We will advise vou

rther in due course.

I refer to your email of 17 November and would advise that a number of Trust staff
~aattended a conference at the Killvhevlin Hotel on 16 November and this was not in

ﬁmicgnnectiOn with the i1ndependent inquiry.

I refer to your email of 23 November and as requested attach statistics relating to
the children's ward for the twelve month period, 1 November 2003 to 31 October 2004,

and for the previous

Best wishes.

Janet

Janet Hall

12 months, 1 November 2002 to 31 October 2003.
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DISCLAIMER - The information contained within this email is confidential. It may also

be legally privileged. It 1s 1intended only for the stated addressee(s) and access to
it by any other person 1s unauthorised. If you are not an addressee, yvou must not

disclose, copy or circulate or in any other way use or rely on the information
contained 1n this email. Such unauthorised use may be unlawful. If you have received

this email in error,

please inform us immediately by telephone on 028 8283 3333 or e-

mail us at ithelpdesk@slt.n-i.nhs.uk and delete it and all copies from your system.
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